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Prayer Requests:  Please be in prayer for our church and 

for the following individuals/families:  

Chin Family   Joy Elcheshen  

Christianne Morton       Nedra Casoria  

Carol Ann Thibodeau Jonathan Dailey 

Gerry Desjarlais   Norm & Launi Jacobsen 

Pastor Joshua Scott 
 

“Seeing Jesus’ Power” 
 

Mark 4:35-41 
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SERMON NOTES 



 

MRBC is partnering with Camp Qwanoes this summer:  

Come to Camp with us!  Register your kids as a camper at 

Qwanoes and/or serve as a family!  The dates are July 15th-

20th and August 12th - 17th. Lots of areas to serve:  camp 

stores, kitchen, dishes, maintenance and janitorial, All Star 

games crew, activity support or nursing/first aid. 
Stay tuned for more exciting details…  
 

Operation Christmas Child:  Every minute, six children grad-

uate from The Greatest Journey 12-week discipleship course! 

That’s amazing! The monthly shoebox gift for March is toys. 

For more info contact Barb at 778-881-9794.  Thank you for 

making a big difference for children around the world.  
 

 
 

 

 

Sunday 9:30am Pre-Service Prayer 

Tuesday 

  

 

 6:00am  
7:00am 

 

 

Men’s Prayer  
Men’s Prayer 
 

Wednesday 
7:00am 
11:00am 
7:00pm 

Women’s Prayer  
Adult Prayer 
Church-wide Prayer 

   

PRAYER SCHEDULE 

 

Contact Information Update:   If you didn’t receive our 

email to update your information, please visit the table in 

the lobby after the service today in order to confirm or    

update our records. 

MRBC Staff Announcement: Sheilagh Shufelt, our church 

Administrator, is retiring. Sheilagh and her husband Wayne 

are looking forward to starting this next phase of their lives 

together. She will continue on staff until the end of March in 

order to facilitate a smooth transition and we will publicly 

recognize and thank her closer to that date. We are so 

grateful for her long and faithful service at the church and 

wish her and Wayne God’s richest blessings as they start 

this new stage in life. Sheilagh and Wayne will continue to 

worship with us at MRBC in the future. 
 

Seniors’ Luncheon:  Please note that the Seniors’ Luncheon 

has been rescheduled to Friday, March 29th at noon, not 

April 12th as originally planned.  
 

Cookie Ministry:  We are seeking bakers so we can serve 

cookies on Sunday morning.  If you bake and are willing to 

contribute a few dozen on a monthly basis, email the office 

at reception@ridgebaptist.ca.   

 

MRBC MINISTRIES  OTHER MINISTRIES 


